BEC RESULT NOTICE (PRELIM) 11.05.2015

This is to inform all the students who took the exam in March 2015
(Prelims) that they should download the result from the college
website(cvrce.edu.in) and check if there is any mistake in the spelling

of their names. If any spelling mistake is there they should report it
in the English department by 18tmay.
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